UNITED STATES COMMISSION ON CIVIL RIGHTS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20425

June 16, 1969

Hector P. Garcia, M.D,

Founder

American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As I promised, I am sending you the name and address of the Executive
Director of the Stern Foundation. That information is contained below.
If T can be of any assistance in your dealings with them, please let me
know how.

I enjoyed meeting you over the weekend in Denver and only regret that
we did not have time to talk at length. I was very impressed with some
of your comments during the meeting and look forward to working closely
with you.

Sincerely yours,

TN Ceeo N\

[}
ISAIAH T. CRESWELL, JR.
Office of Community Programming

Information requested: David R. Hunter, Executive Director
The Philip M. Stern Family Fund
21 East 40th Street
New York, New York 10016



